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Notification of Award

To

Joint venture of (1) SMEC International Pty Ltd., Australia (Lead Firm),
(2) Development Design Consultants Ltd. and

(3) ACE Consultants Ltd., Bangladesh.

Anabil Tower 8th floor, Plot-03, Block-NW(J) Kemal Ataturk Avenue,
Gulshan-2, Dhaka-1212.

Attention to: Mr. Janardhan Harish Sundaram, Authorized Representative of the JV

Dear Sir,

This is to notify you that your Proposal dated 15 January 2024 for the execution of the Consulting
Services for Consultancy Services for Design and Supervision (Detailed Design, Construction and
Safeguard Supervision) under Resilient Infrastructure for Adaptation and Vulnerability Reduction
(RIVER) Project for the Contract Price of Tk 162,20,85,063 (One hundred sixty two crores twenty
lacs eighty five thousand sixty three) [BDT 147,82,16,063 and USD 13,07,900.00], as corrected and
modified in accordance with the Request for Proposal, has been approved by the competent authority.

You are thus requested to take following actions:

i. sign the Contract Agreement within 8 (eight) business days from receipt of this
Notification of Award.
ii. submit, within eight (8) Business Days, the Beneficial Ownership Disclosure Form from

receipt of this Notification of Award

You may also please note that this Notification of Award shall constitute the formation of this
Contract which shall become binding upon you.

(Arun Kumar Chowdhury)
Project Director

Phone: +88-02-55006730

Email: pd.lged.river@gmail.com



